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TAYLOR’S MUSIC STORE & STUDIOS 

COVID-19 POLICY (effective August 16th, 2021) 
____________________________________________________________________________ 

This policy may be amended as CDC guidelines are updated. 
 

Due to the recent trend in positive cases and new information with regards to COVID, the infection rate 

in Chester County was reclassified as “substantial” by the Centers for Disease Control. This 

reclassification from “moderate” means it is recommended for everyone to wear masks indoors in 

public settings. 

As of August 16th, 2021: 

• All teachers and students are required to wear masks for in-person lessons at Taylor’s.* 

• It is encouraged that young students be dropped off for their in-person lesson to avoid 
overcrowding. 

• While in studio waiting areas, masks are required for students and parents/guardians. 

• Until further notice, only two people are permitted in each studio for in-person lessons. 

• Students must wash/sanitize their hands prior to entering the studio for their in-person lesson. 

• Remote lessons are still an option for those who prefer to continue online instruction. 
 
*Woodwind and Brass students must wear an elongated mask and/or a mask with hole no larger than 
necessary to play the instrument. Bell covers are also strongly encouraged. Masks and bell covers are 
available for purchase at Taylor’s in the Band & Orchestra department. 

 
Regardless of vaccination, employees and visitors should not enter Taylor’s if they are sick. Individuals 
who have a fever should stay at home until at least 24 hours after the fever has passed (which is a 
temperature of 100 degrees Fahrenheit or 37.8 degrees Celsius or higher). Any person who has suffered 
from having flu-like symptoms, has been in close contact to someone who has COVID-19, or has been 
diagnosed with having COVID-19 may not enter Taylor’s until the applicable quarantine period 
recommended by the CDC has elapsed. Recognizing that CDC guidelines are subject to change, all 
persons having any such symptoms, exposures, or diagnoses must review and follow the most current 
CDC recommendations before entering Taylor’s. These recommendations can be found at 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/if-you-are-sick/quarantine.html. 
 
 

Thank you for continuing to respect our visitors, customers, students, and employees by 
following the above policies as we continue to move through the pandemic. 

 
 

Taylor’s Music Store 
 


